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Thursday 7th September 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 19th September, Years 4, 5 and 6 will start a course of 10 swimming lessons at Broomfields 

Leisure Centre. The lessons are at 2pm and we estimate that we will return to school at 3pm. The 

lessons are taught by qualified swimming instructors and will last for 30 minutes.  

Every Tuesday, your child/ren will need a small bag which will hold their swimming kit and a towel. 

Please ensure that they bring a coat or a fleece into school on a swimming day. If for any reason your 

child/ren is unable to swim on a particular day they will need a note, phone call or email explaining why 

they are unable to do so. If this is the case, they will remain in school and will be given work to do. 

If your child/ren needs to wear goggles, please send a note to school requesting permission for them 

to do so. This note will cover them for the whole academic year. 

Due to the rising costs, we have decided to subsidise the cost of the coach this year using our Sports 

Grant, in order to keep costs as low as possible for parents. However, this still leaves us requiring a 

contribution of £25.00 per child (£2.50 per week). Unfortunately, this is non-refundable should your 

child miss any swimming sessions. Please pay your contributions and give provide permission using your 

ParentPay account. 

 

If you have any questions regarding swimming, please do not hesitate to speak to me on the playground 

in the morning or at the end of the day.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs N Downey 

P.E Subject Leader 
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